
JAMES C. SIDLOFSKY

direct tel.: 416-367-6277
direct fax: 416-361-2751

e-mail: jsidlofsky@blgcanada.com

September 24, 2009

Delivered by Courier and E-mail

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2008-0230
Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. 2009 Electricity Distribution Rate
Application

We are counsel to Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. (“Sudbury Hydro”) in the above-
captioned matter.

Further to my letter of September 18, 2009, I wish to update the Board on the status of
Sudbury Hydro’s Reply Argument in this proceeding. Sudbury Hydro continues to work
diligently to finalize its Reply. As indicated in my letter of September 18th, the
completion of the submission has required a brief period of additional time.

In my previous letter, I wrote that we anticipated that the Reply Argument would be
delivered by Wednesday, September 23, 2009. We can now advise that the Reply will be
delivered by Tuesday, September 29, 2009, and we would appreciate the Board’s
approval of this brief extension. We are making every effort to deliver the submission
prior to that time, but I note that I will be unavailable on Monday, September 28, 2009
due to my observance of Yom Kippur.

We thank the Board in advance for its assistance in this regard. Should you have any
questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours very truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

Original Signed by James C. Sidlofsky

James C. Sidlofsky
JCS
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cc: Doug Reeves
Frank Kallonen, Sudbury Hydro
Stan Pawlowicz, Sudbury Hydro
Brian McMillan, Sudbury Hydro
Nancy Whissell, Sudbury Hydro
Jodie Koski, Sudbury Hydro
Intervenors in EB-2008-0230

C:\DOCUME~1\gnikolak\LOCALS~1\Temp\Letter to OEB re status of GSHI reply argument.DOC


